
 

Invitation for Varsity Athletes to participate in Research Study 

 

Are you a varsity athlete at the University of Guelph? If so, this study is for you! We are looking 

for current varsity athletes to take part in a short online study, conducted by Olivia Rizakos and 

Dr. Harjinder Gill at the University of Guelph. In this study, you will be asked to think about 

your experiences with your coach and your season as you complete a series of brief 

questionnaires.  

 

All information provided will remain confidential and will not be connected in any way to other 

surveys you have completed as a varsity athlete (e.g., a baseline concussion testing survey, if 

applicable). In return for your participation, you will be entered into a draw for a $50 Amazon 

gift card, which will be done for every 50 participants who complete the survey (1 in 50 odds of 

winning). 

 

We would greatly appreciate you taking the time to participate!  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the researcher, Olivia Rizakos, via e-mail: 

orizakos@uoguelph.ca 

 

To contact the Principle Investigator, email Dr. Harjinder Gill: 

gillh@uoguelph.ca 

 

Thank you! 

 
This project has been reviewed by the Research Ethics Board for compliance with federal 

guidelines for research involving human participants (REB #1461). 
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